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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Fort Bragg City Council will conduct a public hearing at a regular 
meeting to be held at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, on MONDAY, 
AUGUST 13, 2018, at Town Hall, southwest corner of Main and Laurel Streets (363 N. Main Street), 
Fort Bragg, California 95437. The public hearing will concern the following item: 

PUBLIC HEARING #3 Regarding the City’s Intention to Transition from At-Large to 
District-Based Councilmember Elections and Inviting the Public to Provide Input 
Regarding the Possible Composition and Boundaries of Five Separate Districts Each 
Comprised of Approximately Equal Populations.  

The Agenda Item Summary Report and supporting documents that will be considered by 
Councilmembers will be available for review and/or copying during normal office hours on or about 
August 7, 2018, at Fort Bragg City Hall, 416 North Franklin Street, Fort Bragg, California 95437 and 
also on the City’s website:  www.city.fortbragg.com. 

All interested persons are invited to appear at this meeting to present their comments and be heard by 
the Council.  Written communications should be received no later than the hearing date. 

DATED:  July 27, 2018   _______________________________________ 
 June Lemos, CMC, City Clerk 
PUBLISH/POST:  August 2, 2018 
 
STATE  OF  CALIFORNIA   ) 
        ) ss. 
COUNTY OF MENDOCINO ) 
 
I declare, under penalty of perjury, that I am employed by the City of Fort Bragg in the Administrative 
Services Department; and that I posted this Notice in the City Hall Notice case on August 2, 2018. 
 
__________________________________________ 
June Lemos, CMC, City Clerk 
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